TCM Affiliate Meeting
03.04.16
Present: Paula O’Brian, CDDO; Adrian Rivera, CDDO; Tim Gorton, SLI; Sabrina Winston, CDDO; Wendy Gatewood, CDDO; Diane Hanes, CDDO; Ann Barr, TARC; Donna Holstein, SLI; Robert Smith, CDDO; Nancy Rhone, CDDO
Conferenced in: Merilee Larson, Lifeworx; Sabrina Crevoiserat, ESCF; Susie Decker, Case Management; Shawna Link, Caring and Compassionate Care; Samantha Boldra; Developmental Services of Jackson County; Lorraine Dold, Another Day
The meeting opened with introductions. 
Guest Speaker: 
Susan Harris, Program Manager, Jayhawk Area Agency on Aging spoke about the programs that are available through the JAAA.

Susan spoke about the Older American Act (1976) which is federally funded and the Senior Care Act is state funded. The JAAA of Topeka serves residents of Shawnee, Jefferson and Douglas counties.
The JAAA has suggested donations. If a person cannot afford to pay they are not turned away.

Available programs for people over 60 includes:

· Meals on Wheels

· Kansas Legal Services (hotline)-Bathing Program

· Lifeline

· Respite for caregivers
· Attendant care giver

· Caregiver support groups.

· Choosing healthy Appetizing Meal Plan Solutions for Seniors (CHAMPSS) a new program which allows seniors to choose what, when and where they want to eat. There is a suggested $3 per meal fee. Meals are based on a Healthy Choice program. Each person is allowed one swipe per day with their CHAMPSS card.  Participating eateries in Shawnee County are Dillon’s (21st & Fairlawn) and Hy-Vee a complete list is available for members.
· For any of their programs there is a short assessment and they are assigned a case manager. The case manager assists with a plan of action to meet the needs of the individual as well as follow ups to ensure needs are being met.
· Other options available are counseling for things needed now or in the future; deciding on nursing home or assisted living. For more information contact the Jayhawk Area Agency on Aging at www.jhawkaaa.org or 785-235-1367 or 800-798-1369. 

CDDO Updates: 

· Be sure to submit your BCI Security forms by March 4th to bpadilla@sncddo.org or cdavenport@sncddo.org. 
· BCI will be down beginning at 5 pm March 4th through March 7th for maintenance.

· Be sure to put the correct date in the notes field when uploading documents (see attachment). 
· It was stated to make sure you mark the HCBS box when submitting Medicaid applications as this is slowing down the process as there is no indicator of where the application should be sent.

· There was a request to add a link in BCI for KDHEs release of information. The CDDO will let you know when this has been added.
Training:

CDDO Quarterly Training - March 24th 8:30-12:30 TARC Board Room

The next meeting is 3 pm on May 5th.
